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REPORT ON VISIT TO COLLEGE BOYS HOSTEL TO CHECK FOR RAGGING 

Date: September 21, 2023 Visitor: Dr.J.Kartigeyan, Dean of Student Affairs, J.B.Institute of 

Engineering and Technology 

Introduction: On September 21, 2023, Dr.J.Kartigeyan, the Dean of Student Affairs at J.B.Institute of 

Engineering and Technology, undertook a visit to the college boys' hostel to investigate any potential 

incidents of ragging. The purpose of this visit was to ensure the safety and well-being of the students 

residing in the hostel and to maintain a conducive and harassment-free environment within the 

college premises. 

Visit Details: Dr.J.Kartigeyan visit involved a comprehensive examination of the college boys' hostel, 

including interactions with the students residing there. The visit comprised the following key 

activities: 

1. Hostel Inspection: Dr.J.Kartigeyan meticulously inspected various areas of the hostel, 

including the common areas, corridors, and individual rooms. This inspection aimed to 

identify any signs or evidence of ragging, such as offensive graffiti, damaged property, or 

unsafe conditions. 

2. Interaction with Students: Dr.J.Kartigeyan took the opportunity to engage in conversations 

with several students residing in the hostel. These interactions allowed for the gathering of 

information regarding their experiences and concerns, as well as the opportunity to address 

any potential grievances or issues related to ragging. 

Findings: Based on the observations made during the visit and the feedback received from the 

students, it can be conclusively stated that there is no evidence of ragging taking place within the 

college boys' hostel. The overall atmosphere in the hostel was found to be friendly and conducive to 

a positive educational environment. 

Conclusion: In conclusion, the visit to the college boys' hostel by Dr.J.Kartigeyan, Dean of Student 

Affairs, J.B.Institute of Engineering and Technology, on September 21, 2023, revealed no instances of 

ragging. The college administration remains committed to maintaining a safe and respectful 
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environment for all students and will continue to take proactive measures to prevent any form of 

harassment or ragging in the future. 
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